
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12
th

 January 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are planning a trip to Cliffe Castle on Tuesday 30
th

 January 2018.  We will be leaving 

school at approximately 9.15 am and travelling by bus, returning to school at approximately 

1 pm.  

 

The total cost of the trip will be £3.00.  The children will need to bring a packed lunch and 

at least two drinks. (Not fizzy). 

 

Parental help is essential for the children’s safety during this trip.  If you would like to 

volunteer to come with us, please sign the slip below and return this to us.  If we have too 

many volunteers, we will draw names from a hat. 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to school as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. E. Varley & Miss E. Waddington 

Reception Class Teachers 

 

STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

I giǀe perŵissioŶ for ŵy child…………………………………………………………………………..iŶ class………to 
go on the trip to Cliffe Castle on 30

th
 January and I accept all the arrangements made by the 

school.  I enclose £3.00 towards the cost of the trip. 

 

SigŶed……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Please tick here if you ǁould like to ǀoluŶteer to help oŶ the trip………………… 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


